
                      Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Special 

 
 
 

                   Monday July 20, 2020 

 

 

The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in special session at 5:30PM. in the Charles E. 

Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman 

Ackerman. All Trustees were present.  

 

Meeting 

Trustee Ackerman advised that the work session on July 15, 2020 with Bolivar Fire Department, 

Village of Zoar, Village of Bolivar and Lawrence Township Trustees that the Village of Bolivar 

and Village of Zoar were in favor of a 3 mil 5-year levy. Motion by Haueter and seconded by 

Ackerman requesting the county auditor to certify the total current tax valuation and dollar 

amount of revenue to be generated by a tax of 3 mills. Roll call, Ritterbeck no, Haueter yes, and 

Ackerman yes. A motion to adjourn was made and so ordered by the Chairman.   

 

ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED: 

______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman 

John P. McClellan.                                       Don Ackerman 

______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee                

Matthew S. Ritterbeck                                  Michael Haueter    


